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DeweyBurdPubEm Resource

From: Cultural Resources Department [cultres@nemontel.net]
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 1:41 PM
To: Yilma, Haimanot
Subject: Re: Teleconference to discuss the development of the PA for the Dewey Burdock project is 

scheduled for Friday November 15, 2013.

We were unable to participate in the timelines of the tribal surveys and as a result we were not 
included in site identification or evaluation. As a result we can not measure the impact the project 
would have on sites. 
Consultation on this PA does not present any freedoms of process.  This is not the American 
way.....what is happening is: if we don't participate all together than we don't participate. 
We will not participate in your process it has no benefit to support freedom. 
Curley 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Yilma, Haimanot  
To: Yilma, Haimanot  
Cc: Jamerson, Kellee ; rwithrow@louisberger.com  
Sent: Friday, November 08, 2013 2:56 PM 
Subject: Teleconference to discuss the development of the PA for the Dewey Burdock project is scheduled for Friday 
November 15, 2013. 
 
All, 
 
The NRC staff is holding a teleconference to discuss the development of a PA for the Dewey-Burdock Project 
on Friday, November 15, 2013 from 9:00am to 11:00am (MDT).  Consulting parties will also be able to 
follow changes to the draft PA outline during the call by logging on the webinar link that is included in this 
email.    
 

Dial in Numbers: 
888-913-9205 

 
Participant Passcode: 

67889 
 

Link to webinar: 
https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/942527593 

 
 
The NRC staff requested feedback on the draft PA outline from all consulting parties when it was first 
distributed on August 30, 2013.  To date, the staff has only received comments from Powertech, Inc.  The 
NRC staff has now reviewed Powertech’s comments and developed a revised draft PA outline in preparation 
for the November 15, 2013 call.  The NRC staff has included a clean version as well as a marked-up version 
of the revised draft PA outline for your review.  Should you have any question or feedback on the revised draft 
PA outline, please forward them to me.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Haimanot Yilma 
Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Phone: 301-415-8029 
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email: haimanot.yilma@nrc.gov 
Mail Stop : T8F05 
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